
October is Audiology Awareness Month

Audiology and Cognitive Performance

In previous newsletters, I've discussed the
connection between hearing loss and cognitive
performance. Every conference I've been to in
recent months has had at least one module on the
effect of hearing loss on cognition. While we still
don't know causation, we do know there is a
connection. Back in the mid-2000's, the American
Academy of Audiology widened the scope of
practice of Audiologists to include cognitive
screenings.

I am pleased to announce I am now certified to
conduct a simple but highly sensitive screening
test. The test takes about 15 minutes and can
indicate the need for further cognitive assessments.
If you are interested in this screening, please call
the office at 561-366-7219 to schedule an
appointment. There is a $30.00 charge for the test
and is not covered by insurance.

Visit our website!

Upcoming Events
Oct. 2: King's Point Plaza; phone distribution
Oct. 4: Temple Shaarei Shalom; phone distribution
Oct. 11: Presentation at Hilton Garden - see below
Oct. 22: Jupiter Community Center; phone distribution

http://www.audiologywithaheart.com


Oct. 23: Health Fair; Emerald Point Delray
Oct. 24: Presentation; Temple Beth Tikvah
Oct. 30: Patch Reef Park; phone distribution
**All phone distributions require pre-registration**

We are offering a free, informational
presentation on October 11 at Hilton Garden
Inn in Palm Beach Gardens from 10am - 12pm.
The address is 3505 Kyoto Gardens Drive,
Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410.

If you have a family member or friend
interested in attending to learn about hearing
loss, hearing aids and amplified telephones,
please ask them to call the office at 561-366-
7219 to RSVP. Space is limited and light
refreshments will be served. We will also have
some fun door prizes!

Please note the office will be closed the week
of Thanksgiving November 25 - 30. We will be
open again December 2.

Visit our website!

Leave us a Review!
Click on this link to visit our website and
leave a review. If you like our services,
reviewing us is the best way to let your
friends and neighbors know about our
services.

Have you moved?
If you have moved, please call us with your
new address and remember to update your
voter registration information. We have the
forms here in the office if you need help.
You can also visit the Supervisor of
Elections office website to update your
information.
https://registertovoteflorida.gov/home
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